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Langley First School




Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 3 
As part of our National Curriculum work this term, we have arranged a visit to the Rising Sun Country Park, Benton on Monday 23rd September. Travel to and from the site will be by bus.  We will be leaving school at 9.15 a.m. and be back at school by approximately 3.30 p.m.  We will be handling artefacts and learning about how people would use materials found in the local environment to create shelter and provide food in the Stone Age and Iron Age.

Under the 1988 Education Act we are unable to charge for such outings.  However, we are asking if parents could contribute £12.00 towards the cost.  It must be stressed that this would be an entirely voluntary contribution.  

For the visit, the children will require waterproof clothing in case it rains and sensible footwear – It is also recommended that the children wear long trousers/jeans/jogging pants but with school sweatshirt/cardigan please.

All pupils will require a packed lunch with drinks clearly labelled, but NO glass bottles or cans, please.

We will need parent helpers for the trip. If you are available, and would like to come with us, please indicate on the slip below.

Yours sincerely,


Mr Mitchinson and Mrs Marron
………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Please complete and return no later than Wednesday 18th September.

Child’s name_____________________________________________  Class_______________

I give my permission for my child to go on the visit to Rising Sun Country Park on Monday 23rd September.

I enclose a voluntary contribution of: £________

I can / cannot help with the trip to the Rising Sun Country Park on Monday 23rd September.

Signed__________________________________________ Date__________________
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………
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